
PCP – École Rivière-Rouge 

Meeting#6 – May 28, 2019 

ERR staff: 

Cheryl Gaudet (directrice/principal) 

Leanna Loewen (directrice adjointe/vice-principal) 

Greetings from administration: 

Cheryl greeted the parents and all introduced themselves.  

Discussed BBQ arrangements and proceedings. Being held June 20, rain or shine. 

Food trucks booked and ready, paperwork beginning to be prepared for order forms and invites.  

Entertainment and children’s activities being estimated and booked. (Leanna, Cheryl) 

Important Dates (not stated last month) 

Kindergarten Open House to be held June 4th. 

May 29-31 – Arts in the Park – Kildonan Park 

Discussed the Provincial Education Review and Commission letter available in the office, and will be sent 
in on May 31st, 2019. 

June 7th PD day will be focusing on further defining COEUR. Focusing ideas language and numeracy 
studies. 

New Optima 65 interactive board  


